
  

St Bernadette's RC Primary School  
Edward Avenue, Stenhousemuir FK5 4XR 

Telephone: 01324 503400 

Acting Headteacher: Mrs Marianne Savage 

  

  

Falkirk Council 

Date: 25th August 2016 Children’s Services 
 

 

  
 Director : Robert Naylor 

 

Sealock House, 2 Inchyra Road,  

Grangemouth, FK3 9XB 

Telephone : 01324 506600 

  Fax : 01324 506601 

Email: director.childrenservices@falkirk.gov.uk 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Tempest Photography 

 

I would like to inform you that Tempest Photography will be in school on Friday 2nd September 

between 9am and 3pm, to take individual and family group photographs.  Should you have a child who 

is currently not at the nursery or school and would like them to be photographed with their older 

sibling(s), please contact the school office and a time will be arranged. Please note you are not obliged 

to purchase the photograph packs.  

 

We are looking for parent helpers to assist with making sure ties are straight, hair is neat, etc. If you 

are available to help at any time on this day, we would really appreciate it. 

 

Please complete the attached slip and return to school by Tuesday 30th August. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Marianne Savage, 

Acting Headteacher. 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY 

 

 

Oldest Pupil Name: ………………………………..  Class: ……………………………….. 

 

Sibling Name: ……………………………………..  Class: ……………………………….. 

 

Sibling Name: ……………………………………..  Class: ……………………………….. 

 

Sibling Name: ……………………………………..  Class: ……………………………….. 

 

 

I am/am not available to help.   Signed ………………………………………….. 

  

       Pupil’s Name …………………………………… 


